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LPI Demonstration 

21 March 2017 

The PSA will be holding a BBQ out the front of LPI 
Queen’s Square on Tuesday 28 March 2017 from 
12.00 noon to throw our support behind the 1pm 
demonstration organised by The Concerned Titles 
Group at the top of Martin Place (near Parliament 
House).  

The call for the anti-LPI privatisation demonstration 
is being made on behalf of the following 
institutions: 

• The Concerned Titles Group

• The Law Society of NSW

• The Institution of Surveyors NSW

• The Real Estate Institute of NSW

All LPI staff should take this opportunity to show 
their support to these groups at a critical time.  

Remember, a good attendance at the demonstration 
is extremely important in advancing the campaign 
to let Premier Berejiklian know LPI is Not for Sale.   

BBQ – From 12pm Tuesday 28 March, Queen’s 
Square 

Help us stop the sale of LPI 
Contact your local member to let them know 
your opposition to the sale of LPI. You can find 

their details HERE.

(https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/members/Pages/all-
members.aspx) 

Contact the new Minister for Finance, Services and 
Property Victor Dominello HERE. 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/yourgovernment/ministers/minister-
for-finance-services-and-property/) 

Contact Deputy Premier and Leader of the 
Nationals John Barilaro HERE.

(https://www.nsw.gov.au/your-government/ministers/deputy-
premier-minister-for-regional-new-south-wales-

minister-for-skills-and-minister-for-small-business/) 

Call in to Ray Hadley and Alan Jones and discuss 
your opposition to the sale. 

Follow and share info on our Facebook page HERE.

(https://www.facebook.com/PublicServiceAssociationOfNsw/) 

Flexible Working Hours training update 
In order for members to fully understand their 
rights and entitlements, the PSA will be running 
two half-day courses on Achieving Workplace 
Flexibility at Queen’s Square (Rolleston Room) on 
Wednesday 29th March 2017. Please note the 
change of date from original notice. 

This course will look at the benefits of workplace 
flexibility and what flexible work practices exist in 
the NSW public sector. It will examine what you 
can do to access and implement these flexible work 
practices, by providing negotiation and organising 
strategies. 

To register for this course, please visit the following 
link HERE. 

(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LPIFlexiblework) 

Registrations close at COB on Thursday 23 March. 

Special Leave for Trade Union Training is available 
for members to attend this course. 
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